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Andrew Hartcher - Warwick Farm Printing Project (08_0088 Mod 2)

From:  Anthony Pizzolato <TMDEV@liverpool.nsw.gov.au>

To: "andrew.hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au'"" <andrew.hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 18/03/2011 6:10 PM

Subject: Warwick Farm Printing Project (08 0088 Mod 2)

Dear Mr Hartcher,

| refer to the Departments letter to Council regarding Independent Print Media Group's modification to the
above project approval.

It is noted that the modification involves the construction and interim medium — term operat'i'bhﬁuafprinting‘ '
presses instead of the approved printing presses as per the initial application.

Please be advised that Liverpool Council raises no objection to the proposed modification provided that the
relevant criteria has been addressed and that the Department of Planning is satisfied with the proposed

modification sought.

Regards,

Anthony Pizzolato

Team Leader, Major Development
Strategic Planning and Development

Liverpool City Council
Level 2,
33 Moore Street, Liverpool NSW 2170

Phone 8821 9246
Fax 9821 9333

Creating our future together
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This message and any attachment are confidential and may be privileged or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you must
not copy, reproduce, store, disseminate or distribute this message or any attachment. If you
are not the intended recipient please email the sender or notify Liverpool City Council and
delete this message and any attachment from your system. Unauthorised retention or use
of such information may be in breach of the Privacy and Personal Information Protection
Act (NSW) 1998. Any views expressed in this email transmission may represent those of
the individual sender and may include information that has not been approved by Liverpool
City Council. Liverpool City Council does not necessarily share or endorse the views
expressed in this email. Council does not accept any responsibility for the loss or damage
that may result from reliance on, or the use of, any information contained in this email or
attachments. Liverpool City Council advises that this email and any attachments should be
scanned to detect viruses and accepts no liability for loss or damage resulting from the use
of any attached files. '

For further information about Liverpool City Council please visit our website at
~www.liverpool.nsw.gov.au
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I you are a resident or work or study in Liverpool, have your say by completing the
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